
Honestly, when a majority of the spam (of all types) is coming for overseas, why is the American
Government trying to establish and enforce a "labeling code" on certain types of unsolicited email?  

This law can never be enforced on the international bulk emailers and American spammers that don't want
to deal with this will just move their operations offshore.  This law will do nothing to change the subject
lines of spam and will just spend more tax money on a monitoring and enforcement agency that is
powerless and useless.

Get a clue and stop wasting taxpayer funds!  Any American citizen that backs this plan is an idiot, in my
opinion.

For the record, I hate getting spam in my inbox. But half-assed legislation makes me equal upset.  What
we need the FTC to do is start backing legislation that will drive new technology in the direction of real
solutions (not lame guidelines) - like validation keys for email - allowing the user the ability grant
permission to other users and businesses to send them email and block any other email can doesn't have
a valid key.
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